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Thank you for your support on the passage of duplex owner
occupy RSO unit. This is great however there are 100’s of us that
Airbnb will cancel anything that’s booked after Nov 30th without
a registration number. This will be a significant financial burden
for many of us that were depending on that extra income for the
holidays. It will also cancel so many guests bookings that are
flying in from all over the world. This is horrible that the city
can’t issue a temporary # until it gets implemented. Please fast
tract this so we can breathe a sigh of relief. I wasn’t able to sleep
last night from worrying. Thanks for listening Steve



